
From:
To:  Planning
Cc: Zara Hanshaw
Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0477
Date: 01 July 2022 11:33:11

Hi Andrew
 
I made my comments based on the proposed reduction in glazing so I do still have
concerns about potential light spill. Blinds are the only real option but as you know they
can be forgotten.
 
I also found it unusual for an extension to have no proposed external lighting but guess
this is covered with a condition anyway.
 
Thanks
Mike
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From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0477
Date: 29 June 2022 09:44:13

Hi Andrew
 
With reference to the telephone call mentioned and ‘the removal of 80% of glass’, is the
extension replacing an existing conservatory?
 
If that’s the case, subject to comments from our Ecology team and on the basis there
are no external lights to be fitted, I feel that the measures proposed are acceptable from
a Dark Skies perspective. We just need to be sure they’re okay from an
ecology/landscape impact perspective.
 
Regards
Mike
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